
Chaperone Letter 
 
 

Dear Chaperone, 
 
Thank you for volunteering to chaperone a field trip to America’s Stonehenge. At America’s 
Stonehenge chaperones are the key to a successful tour! To ensure that students get the most 
out of their field trip to America’s Stonehenge, it is best to travel throughout the site in small 
groups. 
 
When you arrive at America’s Stonehenge, our staff will let group leaders know where your 
group will be going and what you will be doing for the remainder of the day. Please make sure 
you understand where you will be going and in what order so there is no confusion. If you have 
any questions or problems, please feel free to speak to either a staff member or one of the 
leaders from your school.  
 
While at our site, we ask our visitors to follow a few simple guidelines. Please familiarize 
yourself with the guidelines and share them with your students. 
 
 

 Students must stay with chaperones at all times. This includes high school-aged 
students. 

 Our site is open to the public. Please respect our other visitors and keep noise to a 
minimum. 

 America’s Stonehenge is 4,000 years old. Many areas of the site are sensitive. Please 
make sure students stay only on marked trails and do not climb on any of the stone 
walls or chambers. 

 The trails are uneven and rocky in some areas. To avoid any accidents, please make sure 
students do not run on the trails. 

 It is your responsibility to make sure students are listening to the tour. 

 Much of the museum is outdoors. Please dress for the weather and wear comfortable 
walking shoes. 

 Unruly groups will be asked to leave the site. 
 
We hope you enjoy your visit to America’s Stonehenge! See you soon! 
 
The Staff of America’s Stonehenge 
 

 


